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Monday 16th April-SUMMER TERM BEGINS 

Tuesday 1st May-Dartmoor parents meeting 3.30 

Thursday 3rd May- Vistas & Whole school Photos 

Monday 14th May- SATS begin 

Wednesday 23rd- 25th May- Camp Kernow 

Thursday 3rd May- Whole School Photo 

Monday 28thMay- 1st June- HALF TERM 

Friday June 8th- COMMUNITY DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 have spent this afternoon in their new 

classroom.  Thank you to all the parents and teachers 

that have given up their time to get the classroom 

ready with the furniture. They have had their 

passports checked and stamped.  They all got through 

customs! 

In class 2, Year 3’s have been working on place value 

in Maths and Year 2’s have been adding and 

subtracting two, 2-digit numbers.  In English they have 

been learning about Queen Elizabeth ll. 

In Class 3 the year 6’s have been working hard again 

towards their SATS. 

Year 4, 5 and 6 have been working on a murder 

mystery in literacy.  They had a surprise visit from 

Chief Detective A Brooks who identified a member of 

staff as a person of interest!(only joking!) 

In science they have been looking at animals and 

humans.  In Maths they have been problem solving 

using all their maths skills. 

 

Mr Ellis Office Hours 

Monday-PM 

Tuesday- PM 

Wednesday- PM 

Thursday- All Day 

Friday- PM 

 

 

Dartmoor Parents meeting on Tuesday at 3.30 

We will be having our whole school photos on 

Thursday 3rd May so make sure you’ve 

brushed your hair that day!  

If you haven’t yet paid for Gymnastics please 

can you do so ASAP.  In order to provide this 

club we MUST receive payment from all 

attendees. You can do this online via 

ParentPay  selecting the sport option(please 

remember to change the amount to £10) or in 

the office with Miss Hicks 

 

                       
Classroom build update 

 

WE ARE IN!!!!!(sort of) 
This week we have been handed the keys and 

partial occupancy has been granted by Building 

control.  This means we are able to move the 

children into the new classrooms to teach 

however work around the building will 

continue into May.  At present we have been 

told full handover is due at the end of May half 

term. 

Class 1 children are to be dropped at the MAIN 

BUILDING on Monday morning please. 

 

27th April 2018 
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Attendance 

School year to date: 94.3%                                                              
This week has seen a decrease of 0.3%.   

 

 
 

Last week’s question: 

A brown house is made with brown bricks, a white 
house is made with white bricks. 
What is a green house made of? 

 

Answer: Glass!! 

 

This weeks question: 

There is a man found dead in a circular mansion. The 

detective interviews the cook, maid, and babysitter. The 

cook said he couldn't have done it because he was preparing 

the meal. The maid said she couldn't have done it because 

she was dusting the corners. The babysitter said she couldn't 

because she was playing with the children. Who was lying? 

 

 

Music Update 

We have had several people ask about the possibility 

of an after school choir.  This is something that 

Gemma and Serena will look at starting after half 

term. 

 

Level 1 Bikeability 

MAY 11TH 

We are excited to be able to provide Bikeability level 

1 training for our Year 4 Pupils.  Please see book bags 

for the information and consent forms for Arena 

(who will be delivering the training).  Children will 

need to provide their own bikes and helmets. 

If you have any issues with this please speak to us. 

 

Gardening club would like 

to thank Louisa Bowden 

for her kind donation of 

seeds.  They have been 

busy planting them. 

 
Warbstow school were randomly selected 

to pilot a new SATS like exam this week.  On 

Monday Year 2 students took part in a 

“testing the test”.  

  

Each child receieved a certificate and a 

pencil for their participation and hard work. 

 

We as a school do not get to see the results 

or mark the papers.  We just had the fun of 

sitting them!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have not been 

receiving notifications on 

your app of messages 

please log out and back in.  

This should fix the 

problem. (it has with Miss 

Hicks’) 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warbstow Wonders 
To share our children’s achievements we are going to publish the names of pupils receiving special certificates.  

This week congratulations go to:  

                                                                                                                                          

  

                                                                

 
 

 

 

Club 99 
 

 

Working Hard 
Bertie 

Pippa 

Matilda 

Lola 

Year 2 for helping to 

“test the test” 

Resilience 
Finlay 

Cameron 

 

Kind and Helpful 
Tom B 

Alex R 

 

MON 
ATHLETICS YR 3-6 20 MRS PROVIS 

TUES RECYCLING & ECO CLUB  

(ECO SCHOOLS) 

YR 1-Yr 4 20 MRS HARVEY 

WEDS ORIENTEERING 

GYMNASTICS (£10 FOR THE TERM) 

YR 3-6 

YR 1-6 

20 

20 

JORDAN 

MRS CHAPLIN 

THURS YEAR 6 BOOSTER YEAR 6 8 MR ELLIS 

FRI FILM CLUB 

(50p per child for refreshments)  

WHOLE SCHOOL - MR ELLIS 

All clubs run from 3.20-4.20 with the exception of Film Club which finished promptly at 5. 

New clubs have started for the summer term.  Well done to the gymnastics club- a great turn out and good 

listening skills.  Gymnast of the week this week goes to BEN NORTHCOTT.  WELL DONE BEN 

Orienteering was also successful, nobody got lost and as soon as we have the whole field, the in-depth map 

work can begin. 

Eco club surveyed the school and found that we are “lacking” in some areas- Mr Ellis needs to turn his office 

light off and close down his laptop!! Signs have been placed around the school. 

Athletics was held on the field and all of the members came back red faced and out of breath. 

Well done to you all. 

There are a few spaces left on each of the clubs- please let Miss Hicks know if you are interested. 



 
 

 
What is the problem? 
You may have seen news reports about inappropriate children’s videos on YouTube.  

These are videos that, at first, appear to be for children, as they include cartoon characters such as 

Peppa Pig, or characters from Disney films such as Frozen. However, later on the videos become 

violent or disturbing. One, for example, shows Peppa Pig being tortured at the dentist. 

The videos can appear in YouTube search results when children look for genuine children’s videos.  

YouTube says that such videos will be age-restricted if they are reported by users, so they cannot be 

viewed by anyone under 18. 

This factsheet explains how you can protect your child when they are using YouTube apps or the 

website. 

 

What safety options are there on YouTube Kids? 
 

The YouTube Kids app automatically filters out inappropriate content. However, YouTube explains 

that “no algorithm is perfect” and “your child might find content you don't want him or her to watch”. 

 

To help protect your child in YouTube Kids, you can set parental controls and change settings: tap the 

‘Lock’ icon in the bottom corner of any page, enter your custom passcode and click ‘Settings’. Here you 

can: 

 

• Turn the search function off, so your child can only see recommended, curated videos under 

each category on the home screen: toggle ‘Search’ to off 

• Set a timer to limit how much time your child spends on the app: select ‘Timer’ and use the 

slider bar or the plus and minus icons to set a time limit, then tap ‘Start Timer’ 

 

You can also block videos or channels you don't want your child to watch: 

 

• Tap the 3 dots (‘more’) at the top of the video, tap ‘Block’ and select ‘Block this video’ or ‘Block 

this channel’ to block the whole channel associated with the video 

• Tap ‘Block’ again, then enter the numbers you see written on the screen, or your custom 

passcode 

 

To report content to YouTube that you think is inappropriate, use the ‘flagging function’: tap the flag 

icon next to a video or comment and select your reason for flagging. 

 

The app does have advertising, but YouTube says it restricts adverts that aren’t child-friendly. 

What safety options are there on YouTube? 
 

Turn on ‘restricted mode’ 

 

This hides videos that may contain inappropriate content. YouTube says that “no filter is 100% 

accurate, but it should help you avoid most inappropriate content”. To do this: 

 

• On the website: click on the icon in the top-right corner that represents your YouTube account; 
in the drop-down menu look for ‘Restricted Mode’ 

• In the app: tap Settings, then ‘Restricted Mode Filtering’, and turn it on 

Child safety on YouTube: parent factsheet 



 
 

 

Flag inappropriate videos 

 

If you think a video or a comment on a video is inappropriate, you can use the ‘flagging feature’ to 

prompt YouTube staff to check it and decide whether to block or restrict it: 

 

• Tap or click the flag icon next to a video or comment and select the reason for flagging  
 

Flagged content is constantly reviewed to check for any violation of YouTube’s Community Guidelines. 

 

How else can I help ensure my child’s safety online? 
 

The tips below will help you to set rules for your child about accessing videos on the internet and their 

online behaviour, and support them to understand the risks and what to do if something happens. 

 

 Try to have your child in the same room as you when they are using the internet, and 

discourage them from using headphones 

 Chat to your child about what online videos might not be suitable for them to watch and share  

 Regularly check the history of videos they have watched online for anything inappropriate, or 

create a playlist for them 

 Encourage your child to tell you if they see something they find worrying or nasty 

 If your child wants to share a video they have recorded, check they get permission from anyone 

who features in it before they upload it  

 Tell your child not to give out any personal information or anything that can identify them, such 

as a school uniform or street name 

 Regularly check comments made on your child’s videos. Talk to your child about how they 

could receive nasty or negative comments from other people, and what they should do if this 

happens 

 If another YouTube user posts a video of your child or shares personal information without 

consent, you can ask for this content to be removed by using YouTube’s privacy complaint 

process 
 

Where else can I go for support? 
 

Policies, safety and reporting, YouTube: 

https://support.google.com/youtube/topic/2676378?hl=en&ref_topic=6151248 

 

Privacy complaint process, YouTube: https://support.google.com/youtube/answer/142443 

 

YouTube Kids parental guide, YouTube: https://support.google.com/youtubekids/#topic=6130504  

 

The National Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Children (NSPCC) has a range of resources for 

parents on internet safety: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-

safety/ 

 

Sources for this factsheet 
 

YouTube to restrict 'disturbing' children's videos, if flagged, BBC News, 10 November 2017 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-41942306 

 

YouTube Kids parental guide, YouTube: https://support.google.com/youtubekids/#topic=6130504 
 

file:///C:/Users/John%20Davies/Downloads/Policies,%20safety%20and%20reporting,%20YouTube
https://support.google.com/youtube/answer/142443
file:///C:/Users/John%20Davies/Downloads/YouTube%20Kids%20parental%20guide,%20YouTube
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-41942306
file:///C:/Users/John%20Davies/Downloads/YouTube%20Kids%20parental%20guide,%20YouTube
https://support.google.com/youtubekids/#topic=6130504

